First Baptist Church Kearney Dr. Kenneth J. Parker, Senior Pastor

www.kearnevfbc.com www.EquippingBelievers.net

303 South Grove Street Kearney, MO 64060 | 816.628.5693

Dr. Ken Parker kparker@kearneyfbc.com

Associate Pastor/Worship &

Young Adults Travis Black

tblack@kearneyfbc.com

Associate Pastor/Youth &

Recreation

Tyson Branizor

tbranizor@kearneyfbc.com

Associate Pastor/Education &

Outreach Don Hamlin

dhamlin@kearneyfbc.com

Director of Children & Missions

Ministries

Teresa Keeler tkeeler@kearneyfbc.com

Director of Senior Adult Ministry

Alan Kelso

akelso1@kc.rr.com

Ministry Assistant to the Senior Pastor/Office Manager

Diane McGuire

dmcguire@kearneyfbc.com

Ministry Assistant/Receptionist

Jessica Stephenson

jstephenson@kearneyfbc.com

Financial Secretary

Carlene Cullinane ccull55@aol.com

Custodian/Maintenance

Tim Moore

8:00am 9:30am 11:00am



Food Truck Sunday - June 9 Three Kansas City Food Trucks will be in our FBC back lot.

"Mudbug Mobile" will be here featuring creole and Cajun fare, "Roadkill Café" says "healthy and fresh is all we do" serving burrito bowls, tacos and loaded nachos using only premium fresh grilled beef, chicken, or slow roasted carnitas with fresh toppings, and "The Waffler" dedicated to serving up fresh waffles smothered in maple syrup or topped with fruity favorites or even crispy chicken! Trucks will serve from 10:00am-1:00pm. Purchase a midmorning snack or early lunch to take with you or stay and enjoy your lunch with friends in the activity center.

OWLS (Senior Adults) don't forget the June 9 deadline to purchase tickets(\$35) to the New Theatre & Restaurant matinee performance of *Joseph and the Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat* on July 17.

For the convenience of anyone who may need one, there are large print Bibles available in the front pews. If you are in need of a Bible of your own, please stop by the church office.

A warm welcome to our newest First Family members, Gladden & Karen Dye and Ed & Waneta Sitz. If you haven't already had the opportunity, introduce yourself to our newest members and welcome them to our FBC family.

May 26 Childcare Workers:

8:00am -(0-1 year olds): Angela and Brooke Beasley
(2-5 year olds): Janelle Wynn and Mariel Pencook
11:00am service-(bed babies): Angela Patterson, Deana Coats, and
Kelly and Hannah Pope
(1 year old room)- Rebekah Ryczek and Joyce Kelso
(2 & 3 year old room)- Kasey Watson and Gina Branizor

June 2 Childcare Workers:

8:00am -(0-1 year olds): Janelle Wynn and Mandy Davis (2-5 year olds): Cheyenne Knese and Audrie Milligan 11:00am service-(bed babies): Abby Carothers, Michelle Summers, and Hannah Yarc (1 year old room)- Meredith and Jacob Ewer

(2 & 3 year old room)- Kyla Andersen, and Gary & Valerie Hanssen

Week of May 19:

Sunday School Attendance:323 Worship Attendance:643 Tithes/Offering Received:\$16,112.23 His Mission...Our Time:\$3,050.00

Office Hours:

Monday-Thursday 8:00am-4:00pm, Friday 8:00am-Noon

Hello World Changers! First Baptist Church Kearney will be joining Team World Vision in the KC Marathon on October 19, 2019. There are several distance options, you don't need to be a runner to help solve the water crisis. Please join us on June 2 at 3:00pm in the Activity Center for an informational meeting. There will be several speakers and giveaways! Contact Kathleen Mallett, our team captain, with any questions at kathleenmallett@att.net.

FOSTER PARENT TRAINING - Missouri Baptist Children's Home will be hosting a foster parent training in Kearney this summer. Training dates are June 8, 15, and 28 from 8:00am-5:00pm at First Baptist Kearney. This is an incredible opportunity to become a licensed foster parent through a faith based organization. Contact Dawn Hensley to register or with questions: dawn.hensley@mbch.org or 816.616.3303.



The wedding of
Alexandre Beaty
& Cheyenne Knese
Be Our Guest
Saturday ∞ June 22 ∞ 2019
Half Past Three
First Baptist Church Kearney



The church office will be closed Monday, May 27 to observe Memorial Day.

Dr. Parker and Lori, along with the First Family, extend sincere Christian sympathy to the family and friends of Elva Greer.

Please Note: our regular Wednesday evening meals have adjourned for the summer and will start again September 4.

Staff on Call this Week: Teresa Keeler 660.909.1439 Deacon for the Week: Bill Maher 816.859.0580

May Scripture~

So we are always of good courage. We know that while we are at home in the body we are away from the Lord, for we walk by faith, not by sight. Yes, we are of good courage, and we would rather be away from the body and at home with the Lord. So whether we are at home or away, we make it our aim to please him. For we must all appear before the judgment seat of Christ, so that each one may receive what is due for what he has done in the body, whether good or evil. - 2 Corinthians 5:6-10